
Equipment & Body-Worn Cameras

• This request is for equipment and training supplies to support 

Deputies and Correctional Officers in the performance of their duties

• Request includes (1) additional body-worn and in-car squad cameras; 

(2) replacement of tasers; (3) transition to the fifth generation Glock 

firearm; and, (4) non-lethal and training supplies. In 2019, body 

cameras were implemented and this request continues 

implementation to include part-time deputies

• Currently, there is no one standard taser with various versions in 

service that are at their end of life and failing

• Update tasers to the newest version, which can decrease the use of 

delay force
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• Replaces the current Glock firearm with the newest version

• Non-lethal and training supplies include practice cartridges and 

emerging technology

• The goal is to ensure tools, resources, and training to help prevent 

officer-involved shootings and the use of deadly force

• Police-community interactions face unprecedented scrutiny, 

particularly in incidents where a firearm is present or discharged

• Body-cameras assist in capturing real-time information

• Non-lethal tools, such as tasers, help to prevent officer-involved 

shootings and the use of deadly force by providing an alternative
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• Funding is requested in years 2024 ($97k), 2025 ($97k), and 2027 

($103k) and will provide time to transition as old, failing equipment is 

replaced and current technology is implemented


